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Grove Park




Grove park residential association
PET RULES
Welcome furry friend! As a respected member of your family, now a cherished Member of the Grove Park Residential Association, we ask that you be courteous to your neighbors by following the neighborhood Pet Rules outlined below.

· Stay.  Mind your own territory and do not visit others unless you have been invited and/or are following all of the pet rules.
· Speak. You are only allowed to talk between 6:00am (not before) and 9:00pm (not after).
· Come.  Enjoy the common areas and parks but ALWAYS require your Master to remove your poop from these areas and dispose of it properly in your own garbage or toilet. 
· Play nice. Biting is not allowed. And please try to use a friendly tone so you won't scare anyone.

· Follow the law.  Comply with City of Montgomery law by walking on a leash when you leave your property.

· Keep your prized territory clean.  On mowing days, have your Master remove poop from your lawn before the Grounds Crew arrives.

In the event any of these rules are broken, your Master will receive a Violation Notice from the Office stating the following from the Grove Park Residential Association Covenants Conditions and Restrictions.

Section 10.10 – Animals and Pets (page 35)

“All pets shall be reasonably controlled by the owner whenever outside a Unit and shall be kept in such a manner as to not become a nuisance by barking or other acts. The owners of the pet shall be responsible for all of the pet’s actions.  If, in the sole opinion of the Board, any animal becomes dangerous or an annoyance or nuisance in the Properties or to nearby property or destructive to wildlife, such animal shall be removed from the Properties.  By way of explanation and not limitation, this Section may be enforced by exercising self-help rights provided in Section 4.3.”

Also, please remember to have your Master submit a photo of you for our online Pet Directory in the event you attempt a getaway mission or become lost.

These requirements were reached with the goal of maintaining harmony among homeowners, and we appreciate your cooperation in adhering to the rules. 









